
 

 

 

 

January 10, 2024 

 

BY RESS 

 

Nancy Marconi  

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319  

Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

 

Re: EB-2023-0261 – Enbridge Gas Inc. – Neustadt Gas Expansion 

 

I am writing on behalf of Environmental Defence pursuant to Procedural Order #1 to submit 

comments on the need for a technical conference.  

 

Environmental Defence submits that a technical conference is warranted for the same reasons as 

in the Bobcaygeon and Sandford gas expansion proceedings. The same information gaps and 

issues exist in this case. However, we do not believe a separate technical conference is required 

for each and there would be many overlapping questions. We believe the most efficient process 

would be for a single technical conference to be convened for all of the ongoing Enbridge gas 

expansion cases. 

 

Yours truly, 

Amanda Montgomery 

 

Elson 
Advocacy 

Elson Advocacy  
Professional Corporation  

Amanda@ElsonAdvocacy.ca 
1062 College St., Toronto, ON   M6H 1A9  

tel:  647 250-7338 
fax:  416 763-5435 

 


